
Kokoda 2018

KOKODA TREK 2018
Each year students, parents and other members of the community undertake the Kokoda
Trek in PNG.

Each year students, parents and other members of the community undertake the Kokoda Trek in
Papua New Guinea. This is a fantastic opportunity for each person to walk in the footsteps of the
soldiers who sacrificed all for the protection of PNG and Australia. The trek gives a greater
appreciation of the history of the battles fought between Australia and Japan. At the same time we
have a wonderful opportunity to immerse ourselves in the local culture for the nine days that we
are trekking.

We are currently in the planning stage for 2018 and are calling upon all interested people to get in
contact if they want an information package. This will give us an idea of the group and set up the
first meeting for those interested.

The trek is open to all students who will be in Years 10 and 11 in 2018, their parents or other
interested members of the College Community. If you are interested please see myself for the info
pack as soon as possible.

Mr Phil Kaye
Kokoda Trek Coordinator

 

Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 1 of 1

https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/kokodajpg

	KOKODA.jpg

